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This first photograph is me one month after being released from Vanderbilt. I had lost weight down to 235 pounds. My
lowest weight since just after high school. I definitely felt lucky to be alive and thankful to god for letting me live
another day. I continue to be blessed. Thanks to all who prayed for me, visited me, and took care of me. A special
thank you to my loving wife for being there for me.
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